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FEDERAL REPUBLIC OF NIGERIA
FEDERAL MINISTRY OF EDUCATION
FEDERAL GOVERNMENT GIRLS’ COLLEGE
KABBA, KOGI STATE

INVITATION TO TENDER FOR 2025 CAPITAL PROJECTS

1. INTRODUCTION
The Federal Government of Nigeria has appropriated funds to Federal Government Girls’
College, Kabba, Kogi State, in the 2023 Fiscal year for the Procurement of Goods and works
towards achieving the mandate of the College. In compliance with the provisions of the
Public Procurement Act 2007, the College invites interested and eligible Vendors and
Contractors with relevant proven competence and experience to participate in the bidding
process of the following Projects:
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